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Dr. John A. HAIWAH 
President 

My dear President HANNAH, 

I am sure you have heard from Deans 
Muelder and Erickson how grateful we are for 
the very valuable services of the professors 
from Michigan State University who are here in 
Vietnam . Your representatives, now led by 
Dr. Wesley FISHEL , have made a place for them­
selves in our hearts. I mysel:f have had occa­
sion to know best the work of Dr. FISHEL and 
Dr. John DORSEY. I was very sorry when I 
learned that the illness of his son made it 
necessary for Dr . DORSEY to return to East 
Lansing. I hope that he will soon recover and 
that you will encourage Dr. DORSEY to return 
to Vietnam as soon as possible . 

It was a pleasure for us to receive 
the Deans ~uelder and Erickson in January. I 
was disturbed, however, that th~y did not 
assure me that you yourself plan to visit our 
capital. May I extend to you my very best 
wishes and my assurances that I should be very 
happy if you could find it possible to visit 
our capital this year, too. 
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